November 21, 1968

The Planning Board met at the Selectmen's office on the above date
with Byvon Buttevfield, Harold Grant, Stanley Tenney, Robert
Flanders and Mildved Dudley present.

It was suggested by Byron that we ask our Attorney, My. Halfield
to be present at our next meeting to clarify sone of the vegulations
in the Sub-Division Plan which we ave in doubt about.

Selectmen weve advised that the appointment for Mildved Dudley
as Secretary had not yet been authorized,

It was suggested that Planning Boavd look into sub-division at Whitney
place, also check on trailer situation.

The dump situation ( which is evevr before us ): was mentioned. No
site has yet been decided upon. Stanley Tenney will go out to Elmer
Merrils' and look this land over again ve: a trench. This site should
last at least 20 years if we ave able to have it.

Secretary

Meeting adjourned at 9:10 P, M,




